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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 158 by Senate Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 158 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 158 would prohibit a person providing towing services from towing a vehicle to a 

location outside of Kansas without the consent of the driver or owner of the vehicle or without the 

consent of a motor club of which the driver or owner is a member.  The bill would also require 

person intending to sell any vehicle that cannot be verified by the Division of Vehicles to obtain 

an interstate search of registered owners and lienholders unless the vehicle is 10 years of age or 

older or the vehicle is determined by the Division of Vehicles to be a nonrepairable vehicle.  The 

bill also makes various technical corrections. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates enactment of the bill would have a negligible fiscal 

effect that could be absorbed within existing resources.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


